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Book Signing with Authors Beth Hodder & Patti Hirst
The Montana House and the Glacier National Park Fund are pleased to co-host a book signing with two local authors, Beth Hodder & Patti Hirst. This event will be at the Montana House on Sunday, August 1st from 2 to 5 p.m. and is open to the public.  
In 1978 Beth left a teaching job in Ohio to move to Montana. She worked seasonal jobs in Glacier National Park before getting a permanent job with the U.S. Forest Service. The job turned into a 25 year career and met her husband, Al, who still works for the Forest Service. Her job took her through most of the Bob Marshall Wilderness while Al spent 13 years working at the Spotted Bear Ranger Station, living at the Schafer Meadows Ranger Station. The ranger station is the scene of her first book, The Ghost of Schafer Meadow.  a mystery story about a teen who is suddenly taken from her friends and city life to the wilds of Montana. Her newly released second book, Stealing the Wild is a sequel involving four backpackers, a lone horseman, a list single backpacker, and wildlife law enforcement aspects. Hodder retired in 2004 to explore other passions, like hiking, cross-country skiing, reading and travel.
“I was always fascinated with snow ghosts,” said Patti Hirst, resident of Whitefish. “They look like animals and people and I thought they needed a story.” In June 2008, her book, Rocky Mountain Snow Ghosts was released. The book is an imaginative illustrated story of a snow ghost named Blizzard who sets out on an adventure to his grandfather’s house where huckleberry ice cream awaits. Along the way Blizzard encounters a number of friendly animals that help him stay on the right path. The illustrations in the book are done by Abigail Folk, a Whitefish artist. Hirst juxtaposes educational elements alongside the adventure parts of the story. Kids learn about identifying a grizzly bear by its hump, the stunning capabilities of an eagle’s eyes and the formation of snow ghosts themselves, among other things. Hirst has a doctorate in education and, before retirement, taught special education in places as varied as the Philippines, Beijing and Columbia Falls. She said she often dabbled in writing before “Rocky Mountain Snow Ghosts,” completing a few short stories and publishing various professional articles in journals related to her field. But she always had a particular fondness for picture books, which she says can relate to young kids and high school students alike. 
Hans and Toni Jungster established the Montana House Regional Craft Shop in 1960 in Apgar Village, just inside Glacier National Park. Their daughter, Monica and staff continue to carry on their mission: to celebrate and promote the creativity of Montana and Native American artists and craftsmen for our mutual benefit. The Montana House has been a long time avid supporter of Glacier Park and celebrated its own 50th anniversary on June 26, 2010.
The Glacier National Park Fund is the non-profit partner for Glacier National Park, whose mission is to preserve and protect the beauty and heritage of the Park for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations. For further information, call 406-862-6110 or go to www.glaciernationalparkfund.org.

